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To:

Roseland Team Members
From:

Nicole Velez
Date: 

March 6, 2013
Re:

Lateness and Attendance
Message:


Recently, the team has had some issues with timeliness and excessive call outs. Having attendance issues amongst the team makes it hard on the rest of the team. The number of people needed to take care of our guests is scheduled hour by hour. The schedule is not a suggestion, it is what is necessary in order to serve our guests. When someone is late or missing – it is detrimental to the team. 

At this time, I would like to reiterate the policies regarding requests for days off, calling out, and timeliness. None of this is new news – for everyone has attended orientation and has signed the company handbook.
Requests are to be made two weeks in advance – If a request is made 2 weeks in advance we will try to accommodate your requests.  Once the schedule is posted and you did not request the needed time off – it is YOUR responsibility to find APPROVED coverage.
All team members are to report to work and be in position at their scheduled time – late is late. Lateness interferes in keeping routines and allowing those preceding you from going on break or home on time. This is unfair to your team members.

If you need to call out, you must call at least three hours in advance. If it is an opening shift or an early morning shift (8 am or before) call the evening before. You will be given telephone numbers to call to find coverage. If you cannot find coverage, you need to call your restaurant manager. 

All call outs must be made to the restaurant’s phone (772) 388-9606. You must speak with a manager. NO TEXTS are permitted. NO calling individual cell phones.


To all the team members who have come in early, on days off and stayed late to help cover the restaurant, I would like to say THANK YOU!!! Your helping out is truly appreciated.
Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter.


Any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
